
 

 

 

DATE:  January 31, 2025 
 
 

 
Dear Owners 
OCSCC 667 and OCSCC 769 
 
Re: Pool Rules Reminder 
 
We are writing with a friendly reminder about the pool rules.  As you are aware we were 
given strict rules from the City to follow, regarding the number of  bathers in the pool area, 
at all times. 
 
The rule states that only 10 bathers can be in the pool area (pool and pool deck) at any 
time.  On a few occasions we have noticed there are more than 10 bathers. This creates a 
risk of  the pool being shut down or the Condominiums receiving a fine from the City. 
 
Unfortunately, the City does pop by inspections so we can never be prepared. 
 
Therefore, we wish to remind everyone of  this rule and respectfully request that if  you are 
entering the pool area and see that we have reached the maximum number of  bathers to 
please come back at a later time. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Renwick 
Property Manager for RGSF 
 


